
 

ETHICS and BOUNDARIES 
WORKSHOP 

Professional ethics in hospice, including 
a review of where boundaries can 

become unclear and how to set limits 
to maintain ethical boundaries. 

 

This informative Ethics and Boundaries workshop 
will be presented by Monique Shaffer,  

Regional Director of Business Development from 
St. Croix Hospice. 

 
Date:  Wednesday, February 16th, 2022 

 

Time:  11:15 am to 12:30 pm   -   Lunch Provided 

 

Location:  Benedictine Windermere Way,  

                   1705 Windermere Way, Shakopee, MN   
 

*Please remember to wear your mask 

 

Attendees will receive their attendance certificate at the meeting  
to submit for credit to their professional agency. 

 
To register or for questions please contact Yvonne Anderson at  

952-233-4488 or yvonne.anderson@benedictine.org 


